
This is an objection to Project Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 (The Tarago Waste 

Incinerator).  

 

 

I object to this proposed facility.  

 

 

It was refused permission to be built near Sydney, and if it is too dangerous to health 

there, the same issues most certainly apply to the Tarago region and its inhabitants 

(including me).  

 

 

Plus we have the added issue that most of us are rural, and depend on rainwater tanks 

for our household and farming water. The particles generated by the incinerator WILL 

come into our airspace and will settle on everything, including our roofs, where it will be 

washed into our water tanks. The particles will also settle on our food crops and animals, 

and us.  

 

 

I have not made any political donations to any political parties in the past two years.  

 

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 

 

 

Signed: 

 

 

Anthea Kerrison 

68 Knox Close 

Carwoola NSW 2620 

ph 0417 488 723 



email a_kerrison@yahoo.com 
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